 PSAB Meeting Notes – 09/09/21, 7:00 pm
Attendees:  Julie Martin,  Father Mike, Lori Capesius,  Lea De Los Santos,  Denise Herrmann,   Julie Chirinos,   Samantha Spencer, Lovely Leynes, Claudia Valdez, Theresa Brodnan

Father Mike:
    -Parish update
         -Welcome Home Mass this weekend (09/11 & 09/12)
                 -gathering will be outside
                 -4:30 Saturday evening
                 -8:00, 10:00 morning & 6:00 evening masses
         -Next weekend is Track A Thon
                  -there will be a special drive for Wings
                             -food and supplies are needed
          -Knights of Columbus will be having their Tootsie Roll drive 
         -Special needs Religious Ed Program is coming
                  -trying to unite everyone around the faith!                    
                             
Mrs. Martin:
   -Enrollment: currently 200 students,  1 new preschooler
       -continuing to see interest in transfer/new enrollment
   -School masses are back and going great!
   -Use of lunchroom and specials are also going well.  It is nice to see the kids together.
      -there has been a 5 minutes quiet at the beginning to try and speed up their eating
   -Weekly communication letter…are they enough?
   -Safety protocols need to stay in place
   -Athletics are going on
      -Cross Country meets & Girls Volleyball games are being held
   -Catholic Identity:
      -Family engagement meeting
           -Catholic feeling in the school
      -Religious Ed returns to in person this week using an empty classroom
     -Technology Committee
           -generous donor has been a great asset and is still helping tremendously!
           -purchased robotic teaching for younger grades
           -getting that communication out to show that off on social media


Lori Capesius & Lea De Los Santos  
-Track-A-Thon 
          -T-shirts have been ordered, waiting on proof
          -currently at about $10,000 in sponsorship so far
          -pre-sale form going out Monday for tickets and wristbands
          -Food (talked to Kathleen Henry)
               -families that used to donate meat, do we go back and ask for donations this year?
               -maybe keep it simple and order pizza?  Maybe 2 meat and cheese? Maybe Riccardo’s or Old Town
                        -only one person should be serving each kind of pizza
                        -3 tickets per slice, each ticket worth $1.00
                        -serve by cafeteria
           -popcorn – 1 ticket, cotton candy, 12 oz bags – 1 ticket
          -paper goods, look in athletic closet
          -need to try and keep it simple and safe for Covid
          -drinks- beer, seltzer, wine
                         -leftovers save for Taste of St Hubert
          -wrist bands $20.00? or $15.00?    $15.00
           -maybe frozen treats?  Popcorn balls?  Taffy Apples?
           -DJ, lights, Goldfish Wheel all done
           -need hand sanitizer stations everywhere
              -maybe soccer nets for pick-up games
                  -hand sanitize before each field game

NEXT MEETING….
           

